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Circular 16-2020 
 
 

16 March 2020 
 

 

Dear Resident, 
 
As we are in Corona Lock down at the moment, it is understandable that a lot of people do not feel 
comfortable leaving their homes but are forced to do so in order to get supplies and food. 
 
To this affect, Broadacres Spar has agreed to do a home delivery service for the Village. 
Simply send an email with your list or required items to the below e mail address.  You can address it to 
Elain who this arrangement was made with.  They will then deliver the next day and bring with them a card 
machine for you to make payment upon receipt of your groceries. 
 
BROADACRES3@retail.spar.co.za 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
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